
BUCKEYE BORDER CONFERENCE
BBC Golf Tournament

September 24, 2020
Ironwood Golf Course

Wauseon, OH  43567

September 10, 2020

To: BBC Athletic Directors/Golf Coaches:

The 2020 BBC Golf Tournament will be played at Ironwood Golf Course on, Thursday, September 24, 2020,
9:00 AM.   White Tees!! 
1. An Online Entry Form must be submitted before 3:00 PM, Tuesday, 

September 22! The entry window will be open on September 6, 8:00am.
a) Names transfer directly to the computer program, so list your golfers in playing order.  
b) Data entry should take less than 5 minutes so if you are not a “computer user” find an assistant, 

student, parent, or friend who is! 
2. You will need an account to submit data using BaumsPage.  Go to www.baumspage.com and use 

Online Entries or Login to access your account
a) Click the Help link and print Online Entry Instructions for Golf if you need detailed instructions.
b) If you did not have an account last year, use Apply here to create your account. 

i) Complete the requested information | Check the “I’m not a robot.” box | Submit Application
c) If you had an account last year, you can login using that e-mail address and password. 
d) Use Coaches | Select Teams to select your School and Sport.  
e) Use Coaches | Golf  | Modify Athletes to enter alphabetic roster. Please use proper case.
f) Use Coaches | Golf | Submit Rosters to enter tournament.

i) Select golfers in playing order and click Submit Roster to submit!
ii) Click Get Printable Roster to print a copy for your records.
iii) Please submit tentative roster early!  Submit changes online until the window closes.

3. Coaches may check-in at arrival on the 24th, beginning at 7:30 am. I will ask that you check spellings of 
names and playing order. Scorecards will be given to you after all materials are in. 

4. There will be a meeting prior to play at 8:30 AM for coaches and players to ensure that all participants 
are given the same instructions.  

5. Tee times will be posted at the above site by 10:00 AM, Wed., Sept. 23rd. 
6. Practice rounds may be available for the youth rate.  Contact the course.
7. Range balls will be available at Ironwood – instruct your team on proper usage, etc., at the course.
8. Pairings, tee times, and tournament results will be posted at the site above.

If you have any questions, please call Ken Baumgartner at 419-337-5849 or send e-mail to 
baumyk@embarqmail.com.

Yours in sports,

Ken D. Baumgartner

BBC Website: https://sites.google.com/site/buckeyeborderconference.


